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Submitter Comments:

I support this bill to bring in castle law. We should have the right to defend ourselves and our 
premises with lethal force. If the current laws can’t prevent criminals from reoffending being 
released most times within 2 months of being arrested, other laws need to be considered. If a 
criminal was to know that they could lose their life while assaulting/trespassing, it may cause them 
to reconsider rather than reoffend. Real consequences for their actions rather a slap on the wrist. 
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